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ST. CLOUD, Minn., May--The administrative and service offices at St. Cloud
State College will begin moving next week (May 12) into their new facilities in the
recently-completed Administrative Services Building, according to William Radovich,
vice president for administrative affairs.

Fifteen offices now located in Whitney House, Stewart and Lawrence Halls will
move to the new building, which is located at 3vd Avenue and Tth Street South. The
move is expected to take four weeks, Radovich said.

The offices which will move are: auxiliary services, personnel, institutional
research, admissions and records, the business office, financial aids, the post
office, graduate school,high school and cormunity college relations, information
services, career planning and placement, the offices of the vice presidents for
administrative affairs, academic affairs, and institutional relations and develop-

ment and the president's office.
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